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Literacy 
We will begin the Autumn term by 
focusing on basic sentence structure. 
We will practice the use of capital 
letters, full stops, and finger spaces, 
while also ensuring that we form our 
letters correctly and align them with 
the lines.  

 

Maths 
Blocks in maths this term are the place 
value of numbers within 10 for year 
one and within 20 for year two. We 
then move onto addition and 
subtraction and finally look at the 
properties of 2D and 3D shapes in 
geometry.  

 

 

ScIence 
In Science, we will be learning about 
the human body and its parts. In 
addition, we will be exploring seasonal 
changes and spending time examining 
living things and their habitats. 
Specifically, what habitats are like in 
autumn. 

 

Geography 
In Geography, we will learn about how 
humans have changed our local area. 
This will involve developing our 
locational knowledge through the use 
of fieldwork and observational skills. 
We will examine the coast, towns, and 
cities and explore landmarks, as well 
as human and physical features 
relevant to the local area. 

 

Computing 
We start by considering the technology 
that is around us and how to use this 
safely. Then we will work on using a 
digital paint programme to get 
creative.  

 

Music 
Using percussion, and considering 
different types of music and songs, we 
are looking at how we can represent 
the characters of the Mr Men using 
music.  
After half term we will begin our 
preparations for the Key Stage One 
Christmas performance.  

 

Art / D.T. 
Art in the first half of the term 
considers whether art forms of 
humans need to look real. This is done 
by exploring Picasso’s work and 
looking at creating masks and clay 
heads.  
In DT we will be making our own 
musical instruments! 

 

P.E. 
PE, during the autumn term, we will 
focus on developing fundamental 
movement skills. This will involve 
emphasising the use of a range of 
movements using our hands and feet. 

 

R.S.H.E. 
We are thinking about what it means 
to be a good friend and how to resolve 
issues in friendships. 
Then we will consider whether all our 
families are the same and look at 
diversity in modern families.  

 
P.E. Day. 

 
PE In Oak Class will be on a Tuesday.  

 

Homework 
 

We would like all pupils to read at 
home at least 5 times a week. 
Please ensure you support your child 
with this. 

 

RE 
In RE we will learn about why 
belonging to the church family is so 
important for Christians. Then after 
half term we will discover why and 
when Jewish families say prayers and 
blessings.   
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